
JUNE 2022 UPDATE

Dear FCC Family.

In December of 2021 we began the 2-year
BOLD initiative with the primary goal of 100%
engagement. Many of you have taken a bold
step of faith in the past 6 months to trust God
and honor Him with your giving. Not only are
you experiencing a transformation, but this
update also includes several examples of the 
difference your generosity is making in the lives of others. Thank you for being 
bold in your commitment of generosity.

The secondary goal of the Bold Initiative is to raise $2.75 million for our ongoing 
ministry and relocate FCC’s campus to expand our reach throughout the sur-
rounding community. Although God has not identified where this new location 
will be, we are trusting in His provision and invite you to commit this matter to 
your prayers.

We have met with a commercial realtor to communicate our preferred site 
requirements, desired budget, and ideal timeline. To date, the realtor has 
presented 7 different properties for consideration. The options include a range 
of existing structures as well as undeveloped sites. FCC is not actively pursuing 
any of these options for a variety of reasons including, location, site limitations, 
and pending contract. We continue to pray for God’s will to be done through 
this process.

Boldly praying,

To learn more about the BOLD initiative, watch stories, or make a commitment, visit fcchh.org/bold



Partnered with the 
community for Hoppin’ 
around the Heights, 
donating funds to ‘Shop 
with a Cop’

Over 3,000 eggs were filled 
with candy/prizes for Easter 
Egg hunts at 200 homes in the 
community

Over 1700 meals have been 
prepared and given to the 
residents of Huber Heights 
through Project One Hope

BOLD For our Neighbor

BOLD For Christ

11 People have been
baptized into 
Christ!



GOAL UPDATES
 DECEMBER 4, 2021 - MAY 31, 2022

Primary Goal:  100% Engagment

Secondary Goal: $2.75 million

102
Total BOLD

Commitments

26
First-Time Givers

Since the Launch of BOLD

129
Total Number of Givers
Since the Launch of BOLD

1.725M
total committed

to BOLD

503K
Actual Giving

to Date

JAY & DEANNE HARTMAN

“Everyone’s journey is a 
little different, but this is a 
commitment worth making 
because God will see you 

through. He’ll take care of you.”

QUESTIONS REGARDING YOUR GIVING?
email: giving@fcchh.org

call: 937-236-8029

AUTOMATE THE IMPORTANT
set up automatic weekly or
monthly giving online at
www.fcchh.org/give

All giving to FCC from December 2021 thru December 2023 will go toward the BOLD initiative

We know we can expect great things from God. Take a Bold
next step and attempt something great with God as you trust

Him with your giving



When they saw the BOLDNESS  of Peter 
and John, and discovered that they were 
uneducated and ordinary men, they 
were amazed and recognized these men 
had been with Jesus.

ACTS 4:13

During this BOLD season, God wants His children to fully trust 
Him in all things. What are you learning as you take your BOLD 
next step in this journey?

Stop by the BOLD display in the church lobby and share how 
God is growing you as His child. Everyone has a story that is 
being written and we’d love to know yours.


